COPY
LILOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIBERING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166
Reference - 31st October, 1958,
BFD/RM/FEB
| Dear Sirs,
posn(8) Motorship "LATIRUS"

Your letter of the 28th instant has been
read to the Committee at their Meeting today
and in reply they have instructed me to say
that provided the inspeetion to be held before
the ship leaves the Blackwater is considered
by the Surveyors to be sufficient to cover the
round voyage, no further inspection will be
required at Rotterdam.

This decision has been arrived at on the
underetanding of course that the exp erimentS
to be conducted in Rotterdam will not in sany
way weaken the vessel's structure.

Yours faithfully,

c.c. Rote and Lon
Fbd.

Clerk to the
Clessificetion Commi ttee.

Messre. Shell Tankers Limited,
‘ Ibex House,

The Minories,

LONDON, E.C.3. ' @ 2020
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